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The Newberg Pool part of the River has been an awesome spot to boat with my 

family for the last 30 years.  Lets make some compromise to allow certain pulled tow 

activities in areas that will not impact private residence docks and are safe (like the 

PDX side of the 219 bridge)!  The buoy system worked well - bring it back! 

Also the random weight limit for boats - I water ski and the wakes are minimum size 

even on heavier boats...I don't want to to ski with massive wakes behind a boat but 

the current rule does not allow me to be pulled by a heavy weight boat - not fair! 

 

 

Thanks 


